
SUMMARY NOTE – provided by KCC Democratic Services. 
 
 
WRITTEN CONFIRMATION – KCC Director of Public Health approval of risk assessment and advice 
that relevant event should not proceed 
 
 
From: Andrew Scott-Clark - ST SC <Andrew.Scott-Clark@kent.gov.uk>  
Sent: 23 October 2020 15:17 
 
Subject: RE: Circus Zyair at Hop Farm Risk Assessment TODAY 5PM 
 
Dear All 
 
Thanks for the risk assessment; I agree with the assessment and recommend this event 
should not proceed. 
 
WBW 
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